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I strongly oppose this measure...it's very regressive and will result in lower voter 

participation.  Mail-In voting has worked very well and has increased voter turn out.  

The only reason 

to return to in-person voting is that it prevents full voter participation and one party in 

particular would like to achieve that.   


